NOTICE FROM
DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR’S OFFICE
(ACADEMIC AND INTERNATIONAL)
UNIVERSITI UTARA MALAYSIA

GRACE PERIOD
FOLLOWING THE FLOOD DISASTER DURING
FIRST SEMESTER SESSION 2021/2022 (A211)

Catastrophic floods that have hit parts of this country have affected teaching and learning
activities for Semester A211.

In relation to this, UUM is very concerned about the fate that have befallen our lecturers and
students at this time.

To alleviate and help reduce their burden, the University has announced that all lectures will
be cancelled from Monday to Saturday (20 to 25 December 2021).

During this period no lecture, assessment, and assignment submission activities shall take
place. Following the cancellation of lectures this week, lecturers may use the first week of
revision (23 to 27 January 2022) for the purpose of lecture replacement.

All the residents of Universiti Utara Malaysia pray that all lecturers and students involved in
this flood disaster are given the strength to face this test and be protected from any danger.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Deputy Vice-Chancellor’s Office
(Academic and International)
Universiti Utara Malaysia

19 December 2021



